
      

     You are invited! 

 

 
 
 
 
You are cordially invited to join us at the official launch of our inaugural 
programme of the NGO Committee on Intergenerational Solidarity, which will 
be held on Friday, October 4, 2019 from 1:15-2:30 PM at the United Nations 
Headquarters in Room 11.   
 
The event is being sponsored by the Permanent Mission of Argentina to the 
United Nations and the programme will include H.E. Ambassador Martin Garcia 
Moritán and Dr. Liberato Bautista, President of CONGO, as well as a panel of 
experts on intergenerational solidarity.   
 
The new NGO on Intergenerational Solidarity (COIGENS) is constituted as a 
Substantive Committee of the Conference of Non-Governmental Organizations 
(CoNGO) in Consultative Relationship with the United Nations.   Our mission is to 
enjoin NGOs to promote solidarity between generations in families, communities 
and nations for the achievement of a society for all ages through education and 
advocacy of policies affecting economic, social, and political participation and 
well-being in accordance with the principles of the UN by working with UN 
member states, the UN Secretariat and the wider civil society. The Committee 
will seek consultation, collaboration and cooperation with other NGO 
Substantive Committees and like-minded organizations.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Susanne Seperson, Vice-Chair of 
COIGENS, at susanneseperson@gmail.com.  We look forward to seeing you on 
October 4th! 
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